
 

November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CHRISTMAS COLLECTION FOR THE HAYLE FOOD BANK 

 

With Christmas fast approaching, we would like to make a collection for the Hayle Food 

Bank.  If you are able to support us with this collection, please could your child take their 

donation straight to class by Friday 4th December.  

Items such as tins of soup, packets of cereals, pasta, baked beans, 

tinned meat or fish are always greatly appreciated. However, on this 

occasion, you may also like to give something a little more 

Christmassy.  This could be a box of biscuits, a Christmas pudding, 

some mince pies, confectionery, savoury biscuits, jams or chutneys. 

Please remember that all donations need to be non-perishable so 

no fresh fruit, vegetables or meat please. 

In this challenging year, we are aware that some families will be finding the current climate 

difficult and may find a Christmas Hamper delivery from the food bank helpful.  If you feel 

that you would benefit from this or would like help accessing further support, please email 

me at head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk.  Difficult times can affect us all and I encourage you 

to ask without hesitation wherever help is needed. Please rest assured that, as always, any 

enquiries would be treated in total confidence. 

Many thanks for your support. 

With best wishes, 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 
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